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The Power of THREES! 
 
So, I handed this list out at our October meeting, I sent it out to all of you in a group email, 
and now you get to see it for the THIRD time.  Third times a charm, right?  By the time you 
get this version in your newsletter, though, the first two things on the list will probably 
already have occurred and I hope many of you were there to enjoy them.  Please put the 
rest of them on all your calendars so that you can reap the benefits of everything that 
TRAG has to offer you! 
 
Save these dates to enjoy more art in the Ozarks with your TRAG friends! 

 On Saturday, October 27, follow the Stone County Art Studio Tour and visit Karen Deeds in Reeds Spring and wind up at the Table 
Rock Art Guild Gallery in Kimberling City.  (Actually, you could stop by there first and bring some cookies to serve!) 

 On Tuesday, October 30, join Sandy Fearn for Oragami Fun – a mini-workshop in the Community Area at the Kimberling Area 
Library from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. This will be our last “Last Tuesday” event for the year.   

 On Monday, November 5, come to the Elks Lodge for a delicious chicken 
dinner for only $10 (proceeds will help defray the cost of the Student Art 
Show) – Buy your ticket today at the Gallery! 
On Monday, November 19th, come to the TRAG meeting and enjoy visiting with friends and 
hearing/seeing what the TRAG Shooters have been up to over the year! 

 On Sunday, December 2, bring snacks to the Gallery for the Open House (and be sure you have 
brought a piece of your artwork up, earlier in the week, to display in our “all members” exhibit!) 

 On Monday, December 17, bring your pot luck dish AND your handmade Christmas ornament 
for our annual party and ornament exchange.   

 On Monday, January 21, plan to bring a sample of what you are currently working on (art-wise) 
for the Artist of the Month competition and wish your TRAG friends a Happy New Year. (Cross 
your fingers we won’t get snowed/iced out this year!) 

 In late March, check the date planned to help mat all of the amazing art the children have 
contributed to our annual student art show (that will be on March 29, 30, and 31).   

 Volunteer: 
 To be at the Gallery sometime during the Student’s show to greet their family and friends. 
 To serve on one of the Fall Show committees 
 To conduct a mini-workshop 
 To present a program (or suggest a program you would enjoy) 
 ???? the list of opportunities for you to participate is endless!!! 
  

Remember – The Table Rock Art Guild is YOUR organization, and you will only get out of it 
what YOU put into it! 

Artfully yours,   
Pat Hovis-French 
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Hues of the 

Ozarks 

Top 10 in sales were Val Medley, Jan 
Rosenburg, Helen Long, Paula 
Buzenius, Kate Rickard, Karen Deeds, 
Gail Attanasio, Don Haberman, David 
Carver and Linda Edge-Dunlap. 
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GALLERY OPEN HOUSE 

Sunday, Dec 2, 1:00-4:00 
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Everyone that is not showing in the 

gallery should bring a couple of pieces 

of art to display for the month of 

December.  Also, please bring some 

finger food. 
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Minutes / Table Rock Art Guild Meeting / October 15, 2018 
 

 Pat Hovis-French, President, opened the meeting at 12:17 p.m. with three inspirational quotes and an 
invocation. 
The minutes of the September meeting which were printed in the newsletter were duly approved by hand 
vote, on motion by Val Medley, seconded by Karen Deeds. 
 
Announcements: Pat Hovis-French 

 Table Rock Art Guild Gallery and Karen Deeds Studio are both featured on the annual Stone County 
Art Studio Tour on October 27.   

 Thanked Jan and her hard-working crew who put in the hours, sweat, and tears to make the Fall 
Festival a success.   

Reports: 
Treasurer Report – Posted in office of Gallery (sales for September were $888) 
1st VP – Jack O’Keefe:  

 Jack reminded members that the easels used to display Guild art in the banks need to be the 

ones provided by the Guild, not privately-owned ones. 

 Ginny Campbell discussed the upcoming field trips to Dogwood Canyon on October 20 and to 

Donnegan Gallery in Bolivar on November 30. 

 The final mini-workshop/tutorial will be on October 30 – Oragami Fun led by Sandy Fearn.  
Let Sandy know if you plan to come. 

2nd VP – Jan Rosenburg  gave a summary of the Fall Festival and thanked everyone that helped. 
Membership – Sandy Fearn introduced Ann Collins, a new member and welcomed her to the Guild. 
 

Artist of the Month – Helen Long:  The theme was “Pick a Color”:  First place tie went to Judy Bell and Paula 
Buzenius; second place to Ginny Campbell, and third place to Gail Attanasio. 
 
Split the Pot - $5 to Judy Bell 
Old Business: Remember the fund raiser to offset costs of the Student Art Show in the spring.  Tickets for 
$10 are available at the registration table today, will be at the Gallery, or may be purchased at the door.  
Donations of desserts would be appreciated and volunteers are needed to help serve on November 5. 
On motion (Jan O’Neill and Kate Rickard) the meeting was adjourned at 12:49 p.m. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jack O’Keefe, Secretary pro tem 

 
Following the meeting Pat Hovis-French presented the program, “What TRAG can do for you AND 
what YOU can do for TRAG!”, based on a powerpoint used for a Learning on Wednesday presentation 
given at the Kimberling Area Library in August.  Slides with photos from the Fall Festival had been 
added and members received handouts highlighting the dates of upcoming TRAG-related 
opportunities. 
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Field Trip Update 
I hope everyone enjoyed the Dogwood Canyon 
trip.   
 
Our last field trip of this season is scheduled for 
Friday Nov 30 to the Dunnegan Museum in 
Bolivar, MO.  Some of you may know that our 
own Jon Thompson has a piece in this museum 
- you'll be impressed.  The gallery has been 
undergoing some alterations in their facility - 
replacing the HVAC system and therefore aren't 
currently hosting any travelling 
shows.  However, they will have both galleries 
hung with pieces from their permanent 
collection.  I have seen several of these (some 
from past Watercolor USA shows) and I think 
they have an impressive collection and think 
you'll find this little museum 
enjoyable.  Admission is free.   
 
Since the hours are limited to M-W-F, 1-4, we 
will be going to lunch first, then on to the 
gallery. 
At present I'm contemplating two restaurants 
(both recommended by locals).  One is an 
authentic Meditteranean venue, and prices 
range from $10 and up (there are some gluten 
free choices).  The owner learned her trade 
from Turkey and other Middle Eastern 
countries.   
 
The other has more conventional American 
cuisine and the prices are a bit lower.  
 
I'd like to hear from you (if you're planning on 
going) as to your restaurant choices.  Let me 
know at the Nov. meeting.  When I hear your 
preferences I'll make reservations.   
 
Holiday time is always busy but if you can make 
this trip it should be fun.  

Ginny Campbell, Field Trip Coordinator 
Any questions?  Call me at (417)338-2751 or 
email me at lake2699@gmail.com 
 

Origami Tutorial 
 

 
 

 
 

 
November Birthdays 

November 4              Bruce Willliams 
November 10       Paula Buzenius 
November 12   Connie Perkins 
November 17  Mary Phillip 
 

December Birthdays 
December  1   LaVerne Hetzel 
December 4   Debbie Bridges 
December 5   Jan O’Neill 
December 6   Donna Gillispie 
December 10  Barbara Blain 
    Vance Glasgo  
December 16  Sandy Fearn 

 

mailto:lake2699@gmail.com
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Monday, November 5 
 

 THE ELKS Lodge is partnering with the Table Rock Art Guild 
to host a chicken dinner at the Elk’s Lodge to benefit Table 
Rock Art Guild’s spring children’s art show on March 29, 30, 
and 31, 2019 

 

Proceeds will help defray the cost of matting the children’s art, 
purchasing certificates and ribbons, and special entertainment 

for the budding artists! 

Location: Elks Lodge / 37 Beach Blvd., Kimberling City 

Tickets: $10 

Serving 5:30 p.m. -7:30 p.m. 

Dinner includes: 

 Fried Chicken 

 Potato Salad 

 Baked Beans 

 Dessert 

 Coffee / Tea 

 

Tickets will be on sale at the Table Rock Art Gallery in Kimberling City Center, from a Table Rock 
Art Guild member (we will have tickets available at the October meeting), or at the door on 
November 5 at the Elks Lodge.  TRAG members will not have to cook the dinner but are asked to 
help serve and to donate desserts.  Please contact Jan Rosenburg and let her know if you will serve 
and/or donate dessert.   
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Artists of the Month 

The October theme was “Pick a Color”:  First 
place tie went to Judy Bell and Paula Buzenius, 
second place to Ginny Campbell, and third 
place to Gail Attanasio. 
 
November theme for artist of the month: “What 
I Did Last Summer.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR ARTIST 
Springfield Artsfest 2019 Applications are now 
open. See  

https://springfieldarts.org/node/2088  

Art Instructions 

Karen Deeds is offering an art class on Friday 
mornings from 9-12. Students may work in 
their medium of choice under Karen's 
experienced guidance. If you are interested in 
joining a fun and congenial group to broaden 
and enhance your creative pursuits, give Karen 
a call at 417-272-3757, or e-mail: 
karendeedsfineart@gmail.com 
 

Marjorie Peterson teaches classes on 
Wednesdays, from 10 am to 2 pm, at the 
Kimberling City Senior Center. $10 per class. 
Students will be working in oil, acrylic, fluid 
acrylics as watercolor. Marjorie leads through 
demonstrations and says you will learn not to 
fear the brush and paint. For more information, 
contact Marjorie at 417-7394128 or 
marjp42@hotmail.com 
 

 
  

https://springfieldarts.org/node/2088
mailto:karendeedsfineart@gmail.com
mailto:marjp42@hotmail.com
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Art and the Internet 
Karen Pugh 

 
This is a thorough point by point teaching on 
the aspects of good composition. There is much 
to learn so be prepared to share this link to 
your own computer as a reference. To do this, 
click on 'share' below the video and then send 
it to your own email. 
 

https://youtu.be/oAPXep8wPts 
 
 

Field Trip to Dogwood Canyon 
                   Photos by Jan O’Neil 
 
A special thanks to Nancy Williams for her help in 

putting this together!  She really made it all so easy. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 Sunshine List 
Gail Davis is still undergoing laser treatments 3 
times a week for skin cancer.  
David Carver is in the midst of his chemo 
treatments.   
Veronica and Bonnie have both sent messages 
that they are doing well settling in in Florida.   
LaVerne's husband is healing from having 10 
teeth extracted the day of our last meeting. 

 
Hugs to all, 

Barb 
 

     Barb Blain 
     (417)293-2417 

       csbablain@outlook.com 

 

https://youtu.be/oAPXep8wPts
mailto:csbablain@outlook.com
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Table Rock Art Guild   November 19th Meeting 

 

at 12:00  (Plan on arriving between 11:30 and 12) 
First Christian Church, 5 Hilltop Drive, Kimberling City, MO 

Reserve your space for the next meeting 

If you did NOT get called or emailed by one of our “calling tree” members, please contact Gail Davis at 
417-334-8810 or email her at id4seasons@aol.com by noon the Friday prior to the meeting.    

 

Upcoming Dates and Information 
  November  Artist of the Month – “What I did last summer” 

November Program – TRAG Shooters 
Dunnegan Museum of Art in Bolivar – November 30th 

Open house - Dec 2, 1:00-4:00 
Meet and Greet – November 2nd 

 
PO Box 31 

Kimberling City, MO 65686 
417-739-5829 

 

Visit us online: 
www.tablerockartgallery.com 

 
Visit us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/tablerockartgu
ild/timeline/ 

 
Visit our Gallery located in the 

Kimberling City Shopping Center #11 
Kimberling City, MO 65686  

December Newsletter 

Deadline 

 

Submission Deadline is November 25th 
 
Anyone can submit to the newsletter articles or photos 
that would be of interest to other members.  Your 
involvement is appreciated. 

 
Send to:  Barbara Hirsh, 

276 Wildflower, Kimberling City, MO 65686 

Email: bjhirsh@sbcglobal.net 
Phone: 630-910-0912 

 

Newsletter is distributed electronically monthly.  If 
you prefer to have the newsletter mailed, the yearly 
fee is $12 to cover the printing and mailing fees. 
Send yearly fees to TRAG, PO Box 31, Kimberling 
City, MO 64686 
 

         

mailto:id4seasons@aol.com
http://www.tablerockartgallery.com/
https://www.facebook.com/tablerockartguild/timeline/
https://www.facebook.com/tablerockartguild/timeline/
mailto:bjhirsh@sbcglobal.net

